
Taco in a Bag was well
received! Thank you to our
Parent Council members
for providing our students
with hot lunch options! We
appreciate the time you

take to do this for us!

Our Grade 4-6 students started
Archery in November. While these
students are learning the skill of
archery with Mrs.Leeder, the Grade
2/3’s are taking part in a double
class of bowling or art with either
Mrs.Melin or Mrs. Groves. It takes
good teamwork, so our students can
have extra curricular experiences!

November was an eventful
month! Thank you to all of the
families that were able to make it
to our Literacy/Numeracy Open
House. Our students love to share
their learning with their parents! 
We hosted a Remembrance Day
Ceremony with local veterans
and our students were privileged
to play dodgeball with soldiers
from the Red Deer Garrison.
Congratulations to the students
from our school that were
acknowledged by the legion for
their poster/poetry submissions!
We are PROUD of you!
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Quest Theatre was at our school to
present ‘Snow White’ in the gym.
Our students reported that they
enjoyed the performance and wish
to have them back in the future!



The ‘Smashball’ tournament at the end of November was a hit! It was a learning
experience for all, including staff! We added smashball as part of our regular

intramurals moving forward, so we are even more ready for next years tournament!
Thank you to Winfield School for hosting, BMC for transporting our students and to

Mr. Stewart for teaching us all how to play!

Mrs.Manders hosted a ‘Holiday Gift Shop’ in the library over 3 days in December.
This was not a fundraiser. The sole purpose was to give our students the chance
to shop for family members. They even received bags to keep their presents a

secret. It was well liked ! Our students enjoyed the experience of shopping to give
for this Christmas season. 



Equine Empowerment wrapped up on December 12th. Thank you so much
to Shannon Davie (Former teacher at Alder Flats School) who is now an
Equine Sports Therapist. Our students truly enjoy their time in your barn

connecting with horses. We appreciate your program! Thank you to FCSS
for funding this experience! We could not do this without you!



Our students did a fantastic job with the performance of ‘Survival Santa!’
What a GREAT way to share the spirit the Christmas with our community!

Thank you to everyone who ventured out to attend our concert in the gym!
This is something everyone looks forward to!

Another ‘Shout Out’ to our Parent Council and the community members
who donated food or a monetary donation so our entire school body could

enjoy a free Christmas dinner. We truly appreciate all contributions! 

As we approach the holiday season, I want to take a moment to extend my
heartfelt wishes to you all. May this Christmas bring joy, peace, and warmth
to your homes, and may the New Year be filled with happiness, health, and

success.
To our wonderful parents, thank you for your unwavering support and

trust. To our students, keep shining brightly and embracing the learning
journey with enthusiasm.

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, filled with love,
laughter, and new opportunities!

Warm regards,
Mrs.Laczo


